
THIS WILL CHANGE  FOR
ALL CABLE TV USERS FROM JULY 1:

Dear Tenants,

Your cable TV connection is currently provided by Velero as part of your rental agreement and is included in 
the additional costs.
However, due to changes in the Telecommunications Act (TKG) by the federal government, this cost allocation 
will be discontinued, and your current TV service through your landlord Velero will automatically end on 
June 30, 2024.

To avoid any interruption in your TV service, you need to sign up for your own cable TV contract by the 
end of July 2024. (Internet service contracts are not affected by this change.)

You are free to choose any provider. Please check with your local multimedia shop or online for more informa-
tion. To make the transition easier, we have negotiated with the current provider and can offer you the follo-
wing terms and contacts:

Provider Vodafone

Basic TV service EUR 6.99 incl. VAT per month.
Everything remains the same: no new equipment, no channel changes.

Advice and contract conclusion:

Free of charge from Monday to Friday from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. on 0800 - 505 44 11.

Online at    or in the Vodafone store at
bewohnerplus.de/kabeltv  vodafone.de/filialsuche   

If you have any further questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us on the usual 
service numbers.

Sincerely,
Your Velero Management


